
 

Grand Junction, Colo. 
 
September 30th, 1927. 
 
A special meeting of the Council was called to consider the 
report of Mr. John C. Page, Engineer, who had been engaged to 
make a study of the reservoirs on Grand Mesa. Those present and 
answering at roll call were Councilmen Moslander, Penberthy, 
Meders, Rogers, Hall, Ellison. Councilman Bear was absent. City 
Manager Thompson, City Attorney Hinman, and City Clerk Niles were 
present. 
 
The matter of the bond and license of John Logan as electrician 
was brought up before the Council. The Fire Chief and Assistant 

Fire Chief and City Electrician appeared before the Council and 
informed them that in their judgment the applicant was not 
competent to properly install electrical wiring and apparatus in 
accordance with the rules and regulations of the City ordinances, 
and recommended that the license be not granted. 
 
Mr. Page presented a written report on the reservoirs on the 
Kannah Creek watershed, and discussed the matter with the 
Council. 
 
Councilman Hall moved, Councilman Penberthy seconded the motion 
that the report of John C. Page be accepted and ordered filed. 
Motion carried. 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, on 
motion of Councilman Hall, duly seconded and carried, the meeting 
adjourned. 
 
/s/ Helen C. Niles 
City Clerk 


